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24th May 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Last year’s whole school pantomime trip was such a success and the children really enjoyed the experience. 

With this in mind we would like to go again to watch Aladdin.  

 

This year we will be visiting Theatre Severn on the morning of Friday 13th December.  

 

We think this would be a great opportunity for the children and have managed to secure tickets at a much 

lower rate than if they were bought individually.  

 

The cost of the trip will be £13.50 this year as the ticket price has increased by 50p per child. This will cover 

the ticket price and transport to and from the theatre. The PTA have also made a contribution towards the 

overall cost. The trip can only go ahead however if all parents are willing to make the payment as the school 

does not have any capacity to subsidise this.  With this in mind school will not be undertaking any trips during 

the Autumn term to support this. 

 

We do hope you will all agree what a fantastic opportunity this would be and a fantastic way to end the 

Autumn term.  Payment for the trip will be added to our School Money website in three installments. We 

would require a £5 deposit to be paid by 31st May, the second £5 installment by 30th June and the final £3.50 

by 31st July. We hope this spreads the payments out and means this is more achievable. If this isn’t a feasible 

trip we will cancel the reservation and refund the money to those who have paid. 

 

If this isn’t a feasible trip we will cancel the reservation and refund the money to those paid.  The theatre 

will allow us to cancel up until 9th September at no financial risk.   

 

We hope you agree this would be an amazing experience for the children to have together.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Oakmeadow Senior Leadership Team  

http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/

